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Call for candidate nominations for AAAA elections
The call for candidate nominations for AAAA elections is now open. Two director and two 
officer positions are up for election for 2017. 
To self-nominate or nominate another AAAA member, complete the following form and submit 
to AAAA headquarters at info@anesthetist.org by July 10, 2017. Click here for the Board and 
Officer Nomination Form. For more information, view the AAAA Elections homepage.

NIOSH health and safety practices survey of healthcare workers
A topic page on the 2011 NIOSH Health and Safety Practices Survey of Healthcare 
Workers is posted on the NIOSH website 
(https://www.cdc.gov/niosh/topics/healthcareHSPS/). This page represents a one-stop 
resource for information on survey objectives, methods, and findings related to selected 
chemical hazards commonly found in healthcare settings. Links are provided to published 
articles and literature resources. The survey instrument is also available upon request. 
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